
REASONABLE EXCEPTION STATEMENT 

49 GEORGE STREET, RICHMOND UPON THAMES TW9 1HJ 

 

APPLICATION:	 24/2322/ADV


This document has been prepared in support of a planning application submission 
relating to 49 George Street, Richmond Upon Thames TW9 1HJ. The proposals seek 
Advertising Approval for the installation of new signage to the existing shop front.


The application and proposals do not comprise of internal changes and do not alter the 
the uses within the building itself. The proposals make no changes to the evacuation 
strategy and simply relate to the provision of new signage to the existing shop front 
elevation only.


Resultant of the above, the proposals to install new signage to the existing shop front 
elevation only will not bring rise to any fire safety implications, thus no fire safety 
measures are required.
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Partner
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